
 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 

             (Non Profit – Public Service) 

          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                           INFORMATION REQUESTED 
The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is requesting assistance in identifying the owner of a 1990    
eight foot fibreglass Syl Ray dinghy. The vessel is believed to have been stolen from a cabin in 
the Howe Sound area and used to transport stolen property from cabin break and enters. 
Please contact Cst Rob Turner rob.turner@vpd.ca and Cst Jamie Gibson Jamie.gibson@vpd.ca 
if you can assist.  File 2015-214967 

                                                                                        

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                           

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

 

 

POLICE RECOMMEND CABIN 

OWNERS CHECK ON THEIR 

PROPERTIES REGULARILY 

THROUGHOUT THE         

“OFF SEASON” 

mailto:rob.turner@vpd.ca
mailto:Jamie.gibson@vpd.ca

